
                              
 

 
 
 

St Mark’s Choir is delighted to be reviving Choral Evensong (Evening 
Prayer) services. Two services are held each year, usually in June and 
October. We encourage anyone who values the services contained in the 
1662 Book of Common Prayer to attend and enjoy this musical treat and 

time of reflection. The next service will be held on 26 October 2025 at 
3pm click here. The Choir also holds an annual Choir Concert which will be 
held on Sunday 30 November 2025 at 2pm. Click here  
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